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Tel: 02 9934 0805  landuse.enquiries@dpi.nsw.gov.au  ABN: 72 189 919 072 

OUT18/1108 
 
 
Ms Melissa Prochazka 
Industry Assessments 
NSW Department of Planning and Environment 
 
melissa.prochazka@planning.nsw.gov.au 
 
Dear Ms Prochazka 
 

Park Fuels Bulk Liquid Facility, Kooragang Island (MP 07_0066 MOD 5) 
Comment on the Environmental Assessment (EA) 

 
I refer to your email of 18 January 2018 to the Department of Industry in respect to the 
above matter. Comment has been sought from relevant branches of Crown Lands & Water 
and Department of Primary Industries.  
 
Any further referrals to Department of Industry can be sent by email to 
landuse.enquiries@dpi.nsw.gov.au. 
 
As the proposed modification involves increased throughput only, with no physical works 
proposed, the department considers there are no matters relevant for Lands & Water or 
Department of Primary Industries to assess. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
Alison Collaros 
Principal Policy Officer, Planning Policy 

2 February 2018 
 
 


